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Members of the COG, and distinguished Lions all, 

The Evaluation Committee still has not been able to meet in person or zoom due to many 

circumstances.  

A survey was sent to the seated DG’s with only four returning questionnaires . They have not 

been sent to the rest of the committee at this time. 

Talking with the Executive Secretary we feel that a complete evaluation can be addressed at the 

Spring meeting of the COG. 

Yours in Lions, 

PDG Brian Ross 

Evaluation Committee Chair 

 

 

 


